
Sutton Montis Village Hall report to The Parish Council Annual Parish Meeting 

Firstly, I would like to thank the Parish Council for their donation to our village hall, much 
appreciated and gratefully received. 

We had another successful year of events in the shape of coffee mornings and other 
get togethers including a quiz night early in the year. 

We had the polling station which really helps with funds, as does the 100+ club which 
raises around £1000 annually and is very useful as our hall hire bookings are well below 
last year.   

 Once again thanks very much for supporting us in these difficult times.  

Martin Coombs  (Hall representative to Parish Council) 

15th May 2024 

 


